News & Reminders: Morven, May 31, 2019

MEWS & REMINDERS: MORVEN

May 31, 2019
Message from the Head of Morven
Dear Morven Families,

Congratulations again to our Morven students. At every
turn, students embrace the many Collingwood
opportunities to explore, excel, take risks — solo and in
community - to find their voice and show their mettle.
Witness for the Prosecution theatre students and the On
Broadway dance students showed us with passion,
dedication, and a solid measure of hard work — you can do
it all! We thank our families for their unwavering support
and look forward to welcoming you to:

e Monday, June 3: Grade 8/9 Year End Music
Concert 7:00pm

e Thursday, June 6: Grade 10-12 Year End Music
Concert 7:00pm

This week and weekend, Morven sends collective best team
wishes to the Senior Boys Rugby and Senior Girls Soccer
teams. Each team advanced to the BC Provincial
Championship Finals. This is another extraordinary
opportunity for our student athletes to demonstrate their
value for the "game," hard-work, and selfless commitment
to team. Read all the latest Athletics news

The week ahead is filled with end of year reflections and
acknowledgements before all students enter their Final
Exams June 10-18.

End of Year Recognition Ceremonies include:

e Monday, June 3: House Awards

e Tuesday, June 4: Athletic Banquet

e Thursday, June 5: Grade 12/Kindie Buddy Gift
Exchange

e Friday, June 7: Collingwood Grade 8-12 Awards
Assembly, Grade 8-12 last day of classes before
Final Exams, and Cavchella with BBQ Lunch

We thank you warmly for your support to ensure your child
enjoys a productive and proud filled close to the school
year.

Sincerely yours,

&MMWU

Dr. Beverley von Zielonka
Head of Morven

REMINDER: PARENT SURVEY - Last Chance!

If you haven’t had the chance to fill out our Parent Survey,
please be sure to do so. The link below will take you
directly to the online questionnaire. We are providing two
additional links for identical forms to be used in the
instance that the first link you click on is slow to load.

Don’t miss this opportunity to give us your important
feedback. The eadline to complete the Parent Survey is
Sunday, June 2.

Bus Pass Applications for 2019-2020
Purchase by June 28.

If your family doesn’t currently use the bus, why not
consider it? Using the bus is not only better for the
environment, it’s a stress-free option for parents and a fun
and independent way for students to travel to and from
school. Fewer cars in the campus vicinities also make for
happier neighbours! Please note that there is no student
parking on the roads around our Morven Campus and very
limited on-site parking for Grade 12 students only. Taking
the bus is a great alternative!

Read the letter that was sent to all families on May 9, 2019

2019-2020 Tuition Payment Instalment
Due June 15

This is a reminder that the second tuition instalment for
2019 — 2020 is due June 15 for families who have selected
the two-payment option (February 15 and June 15) or the
extended payment option (February 15, June 15,
September 15 and November 15).

Reminder: Nominating Committee Seeking New
Governors

To submit an expression of interest, please send a letter to
the school addressed to The Recruitment and Development
Committee, ¢/o . Interested candidates
are asked to please provide a brief outline of their
connection to Collingwood, or related work and any board
experience, and a short biography, by Friday, June 14,
2019. It is anticipated that interviews will be held later
June, July and August and into early September as
necessary.

Flip the Script

Flip the Script is a program developed by a psychologist
who spent a decade studying sexual violence in Canadian
high schools and universities. Flip the Script is proven to
cut the rate of sexual violence in young women by more
than half. Tt isn’t a self-defence course, rather, the program
uses the best available research on acquaintance rape and
perpetrator tactics to teach young women about the real
risk of sexual assault and how to spot early warning signs
in men they know. The program empowers young women
to trust their instincts and act quickly to keep themselves
safe. Follow-up research shows that women who take the
program can act quickly under pressure and avoid
'freezing’'.

The North Shore Women'’s Centre is pleased to offer Flip
the Script to girls aged 16-20. More information on
workshops is available on the

The North Shore Women’s Centre is also hosting a free
parent information session on Flip the Script on June 5th
2019 from 5:00pm — 7:00pm at Sutherland School, if you
are interested in attending this event please :

Important Dates:

Grade 8/9
Music Concert
Morven Campus
Monday, June 3
7:00 - 9:00pm

Gr. 12/Kindie Visit
Morven Campus
Thursday, June 6
9:35 - 10:50am

Grade 10-12
Music Concert
Morven Campus
Thursday, June 6
7:00 - 9:00pm

Last Day of Classes
Morven Campus
Friday, June 7

Exams to follow

Gr. 8-12
Exam Schedules

Posted

Exam Review Packages
available to students in
PCR and through
Google Classroom.

YEARBOOKS
Last Chance!

The Yearbook is a
combined Wentworth
and Morven Yearbook.
Deadline for orders
has been extended to
Tuesday, June 4,
2019. Yearbooks
ordered on time will be
shipped to the school
with no shipping
charge. You will be
emailed the week of
June 10 with more
information on pickup
dates, times and
locations. Any late
orders (after June 4),
will be shipped to your
residential address with
an additional shipping
fee of approximately
$15 (A fee charged by
the publisher).

Hard Cover: $65
Soft Cover: $55

This year you may
personalize your
Yearbook!

ORDER

Uniform Policy

Please watch your inbox
next week for important
information regarding
our updated Uniform
Policy for 2019/2020.

Photo of the Week

Morven dancers put on
an amazing show, 'On
Broadway', at Kay Meek
this past week! Bravo!

For more photos of all

Collingwood School

activities, follow us on
& !

Got Glasses

Please drop any unused
or unwanted eye glasses
to the collection boxes
located at the Morven
Campus between May
21 to June 7.
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